TOWN OF JONESBOROUGH

Water Department
123 Boone Street
Jonesborough, TN 37659

Dear Water Customer:

The Jonesborough Water Department has partnered with United Way to extend the
Hand-Up Program to Jonesborough Water Customers. This program provides the
opportunity for customers to choose to add a $1.00, $2.00 or $5.00 donation to their
water bill each month as a donation to assist someone in dire need with the payment of
their water bill. One hundred (100%) percent of the money donated by customers is
sent to United Way to be included in their Hand-Up Fund that helps people in need.
United Way works with Good Samaritan and the Salvation Army for the determination of
who gets assistance.

We are excited about providing the opportunity for our customers to help others in need.
If you would like to participate in the program, please fill out the form below. You can
mail the form to the address above, bring it to Town Hall in Jonesborough, or place it in -
one of the drop boxes near the Jonesborough Post Office.

HAND-UP PROGRAM - JONESBOROUGH

NAME: WATER ACCOUNT #

ADDRESS:

CONTACT INFORMATION:

| would like to donate the following amount through my water bill each month:
(Please check one) $1.00 $2.00 $5.00

Note: The amount checked above will be added to your water bill each month until you
notify the Jonesborough Water Dept. Office you no longer wish to participate.

Signature:

Print Name:




